
Dear Parents,

It is already that time to start thinking about the 2022-2023 school year. We know that it is 
very difficult to make some plans for next school year, but if you already know, we need to begin 
getting an idea of how many students and families are planning to come back to KIS. The 
answers and information you can provide us at this time help in making preparations, plans, and 
schedules.

If you have been withdrawn from KIS, because you have moved to a different school, you will NOT 
be able to complete the re-enrollment form, so we ask that you just send an email to 

admissions@kyiv.qsi.org.

Thank you for taking the time to complete this process.

REAPPLICATION 
In order to complete this process, you will need to do the following:

1. Login to your  in Moodle (http://study.kis.net.ua/) 

2. Select your intention for enrollment and complete the short form.

Click on “Will Return” if you wish to re-enroll your children for the next school year.
Click on “Will NOT Return” to indicate that your child is withdrawing.
Click on “Uncertain” to indicate that you still don’t know. You will be prompted to explain why?

We are also asking about location, so we better understand who is inside or outside Ukraine, and 
have a place for you to submit any additional information you think would be helpful for us to 
know concerning your situation. 

Thank you for helping us to make preparations for next school year.
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